
May 4, 2017

VIA IBFS

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Correction to Main Form Application concerning Joint Domestic and International
Application for Transfer of Control of ETS Telephone Company, Inc. and ETS
Cablevision, Inc. – IB File No. ITC-T/C-20170407-00061

Dear Ms. Dortch:

In response to a request from staff of the Federal Communications Commission’s
International Bureau, the undersigned respectfully request that the name of the Section 214
Authorization Holder in section 5 of the main application form for the above-referenced file
number be changed to “ETS Telephone Company, Inc.” The name “Rebecca Bevel” should
appear next to the field marked “Attention.”

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions regarding this submission.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Danielle Burt_______

Catherine Wang
Danielle Burt
Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP
1111 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20004
Telephone: (202) 373-6039
Email: catherine.wang@morganlewis.com

danielle.burt@morganlewis.com

Counsel for En-Touch Holdings, LLC, ETS
Telephone Company, Inc., and ETS
Cablevision, Inc.

/s/ Robert E. Stup, Jr.____

Robert E. Stup, Jr.
Peter M. Bean
Squire Patton Boggs (US) LLP
2550 M Street NW
Washington, DC 20037
Phone: (202) 626-6721
Email: robert.stup@squirepb.com

peter.bean@squirepb.com

Counsel for ACME Communications, Inc.

cc (via email): International Bureau staff


